
 
 
 

 

TO: James L. App, City Manager 
 
FROM: Doug Monn, Interim Public Works Director 
 
SUBJECT: Creston Road Plan Line Ad Hoc Committee 
 
DATE: December 20, 2005 
 
 
The Ad Hoc Committee (Councilmembers Heggarty and Picanco) was formed to assist staff in preparing 
a Master Plan Line for Creston Road. The design contract was recently awarded and the Ad Hoc 
Committee’s work is not yet complete. It is proposed that its formation be extended until May 2006. 
 


